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ABSTRACT

This draft three year program plan presents a concise view of the research planned on
the DIII–D tokamak in the years 1999–2001. Reference is made to GA–A22950, “The
DIII–D Five-Year Program Plan,” which is a comprehensive discussion of research
planned for DIII–D. We have also incorporated in Section 4 a slightly revised version of
the “DIII–D 1999 Research Synopsis” which is posted on the General Atomics Website.
That synopsis and other information on the Website contain the specifics of the 1999
Experimental Plan.  This draft plan will be evolved until about May 1999 by the DIII–D
Research Council with inputs from the DIII–D Advisory Committee and others.


